@ )Ty n'Brage~

q ’7(—2¥7

It's been another very hot summer, so | hope you've
been able to survive heat and stay cool somehow! This
summer I've been grateful once again for cool wipes
and portable fans to help fight the heat. Since it's the
summer holidays, we've been busy lately trying to
meet up with kids as much as possible! At the end of
July we teamed up with the Human Rights Division for
a tour of 5 different gakudo vacation education
programs, so look out for photos in the next edition!
Last month’s English picture book reading was all
about summer too, so we read the popular book
Swimmy and did some summer-themed craft. We also
had the chance to try out pottery at Funasako
Kamaato Kouen, which is a great activity to do in the
summer holidays if you want spend a few fun hours out
of the heat! Next month we are also holding a series of
cooking classes for kids and adults. Registrations open
later this month, so please look at the details below,
we hope to see you there!
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